
CTC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

November 10, 2022         Eberhart Room 

After members served themselves lunch, the meeting was called to order at 12:15 PM by President Jan Gurley 
Booker.  There was a total of 32 members in attendance so a quorum was met. 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

SECRETARY’S REPORT:  Minutes of the last general meeting were read and approved as amended (3 more 
names of people who advanced to Ft Lauderdale Senior Games were added). 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  Current balance is $1,007.48 in checking; $5 in savings.  Current membership is 44. 
Dues of $10.00 for 2023 should be paid by the end of December.  

OLD BUSINESS:   

1. The president welcomed new members (men and women) and gave a short history of the CTC. In 2007 
our 1st ALOT team had no home matches.  Many determined SCC players sought and received CA 
approval to form the CTC, and the TA approved courts dedicated to our club for ALOT.  Over time more 
courts have been designated for 2 ALOT teams, numerous USTA teams, and other group/league play 
when requested. 

2. Senior Games: Michael Irving and Julie Faulkner were thanked for organizing the SCC hosting of the 
Hillsborough County Senior Games. Congratulations to our members who moved on to nationals. 

3. Lee reviewed the 4 types of competitive tennis mentioned in the CTC by-laws: a. USTA  b. ALOT                   
c. Competitive Scrimmages with various opponents’ leagues  d. Participation in other competitive 
leagues as determined feasible by the CTC Board. 

4. USTA: There are currently 30 active members on 6 USTA teams.  Next year we predict possibly 9 teams. 
The mixed doubles USTA team is playing in sectionals in Orlando next weekend. The women’s team 
captained by Mary Huntington is going to nationals in Feb.  An Apollo Beach women’s team with 
several CTC members is also going to nationals. 

5. ALOT: We have 20 rostered members.  Both the A team and C team are in 1st place at this time. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1. Michael Irving was congratulated for earning his professional tennis registry certification. 
2. The CTC has a tab on the SCCTENNIS.net website.  We have recently added the By-Laws and the Court 

Use agreement in that section.     
3. Election of new Board Members: An election was held to replace 3 members rotating off the Board 

(Jan Gurley Booker, Lee Greenlee, Sheryl Doom).  There were no nominations from the floor, so the 
slate of Edna Carlin, Jeanne Crofton, and Melody Smith was elected by a unanimous voice vote. 

A motion to adjourn was approved at 12:45 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Nancy Clark, Secretary 


